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Paralympic Winter Games

The Paralympics Winter Games is just around the
corner. There are many things you can enjoy during 9
wonderful days, including the Opening and Closing
Ceremonies and sports competitions. Don't forget the
Journey of Fire, it is a very special vibrant event that each
city will host an exciting celebration. It is a special way of
bringing the fire from each city to a certain place to begin
the Paralympic Winter Games.

An interesting note about Paralympic history: It all
began as a dream of a English neurosurgeon, Sir Ludwig
Guttman. He wanted to provide athletes with disabilities
the opportunity to compete at an international level
equivalent to that of non-disabled athletes: an Olympics for
athletes with disabilities. Originally started in 1948 as
rehabilitation for injured WWII veterans, the Paralympic
Games were held for the first time in Rome with 400
athletes representing 23 countries. “Paralympic” is
commonly thought to have been taken from the word
“Paraplegic” but “Para” is a latin prefix for “with”, making
the literal transition “with olympic”. The Paralympic
Games have been parallel to the Olympic Games since
their inception. You can look up more information on the
Paralympic movement and visit the International
Paralympic Committee website at www.paralympic.org.

Journey of Fire Event

The Paralympic Journey of Fire is a vibrant six days
of ceremonies meant to continue the high level of
excitement between the Olympic Closing Ceremony and
the Paralympic Opening Ceremony. The Journey of Fire
is a symbolic movement of fire coming to Salt Lake City.
Each community will use tools provided by the
Paralympics to develop their own Journey of Fire
Community Celebration.

You may wonder where the flame comes from since
the Olympic’s flame began in Athens, Greece. The
Paralympic’s flame is very special. It comes from the
cities where the Paralympic Games are being hosted.
Each city will develop their own program on how the flame
is lit. It could come from a Special Candle ceremony. For
centuries, candles have been used as a way to light our
paths. When people enter the program, they are given a
candle and asked to light it from another candle. After the
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whole crowd has lit their candles, one of them lights the
cauldron. This symbolizes that everyone has touched the
same light. The cauldron could be lit from a fire already
burning in the community such as a memorial flame. If
there is a local cultural tradition on fire such as Native
American traditions, it could be used to light the cauldron.
A last option to light the cauldron is a campground fire,
since tourism is a big part of many of the communities on
the Journey of Fire, it could be light a campfire before the
ceremony begins to transfer it to cauldron. These different
ways of lighting up the cauldron can be done in a special
way. It should not come from a pocket lighter, a barbecue
grill, or other non-ceremonial source.

The following cities and dates will be hosting their
own special celebrations.

March 1, American Fork Public Library at 7:00 pm,
Brigham City's Courthouse steps at 6:30 pm, Moab
Swanny Park at 7:00 pm, and Woods Cross Hogan Park
at 6:00 pm.

March 2, Cedar City Canyon View High School at
1:00 pm, Heber City’s City Park at 10:30 am, Kaysville Old
Fire Station at 11:00 am, and Sandy's Sandy City Hall at
6:00 pm.

March 4, Layton Northridge High School at 6:30 pm,
Park City Olympic Welcome Plaza at 5:00 pm, St. George
Tuacahn Theater at 5:30 pm/7:00 pm, and West Valley's
West Valley Family Fitness Center at 7:30 pm.

March 5, Centerville/Farmington Centerville Junior
High School at 6:30 pm, Murray’s Salt Lake City Ice Rink
at 6:00 pm, and Springville Arts Park at 7:30 pm.

March 6, Paralympic Flame Celebration at Salt Lake
City and County Building at 6:00 to 7:30 pm. This
celebration will bring the 15 community flames from each
Community Celebration together to form one Paralympic
Flame. Otto the Otter mascot will be featured in the
program plus other activities. International Paralympic
Committee President Philip Craven will be present.

March 7, the Paralympic Flame Run begins at the
Salt Lake City and County Building at 10:00 am. One
hundred runners will carry the Paralympic Flame from the
City/County Building to the Rice-Eccles Stadium. The
Paralympic Flame will be carried by over 100 runners,
young and old, and people of all abilities, to travel to sites
including the State Capitol, Liberty Park, to dedicate an
abilities play-park for children, and to Shriner’s Hospital
then finally to Rice-Eccles Stadium for the Opening
Ceremonies.

(Paralympic News continued on page 4)
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UAD Board of Directors

Board Chairman: Robert Kerr
President: Ron Nelson
Vice-President: Clay Crye
Secretary: Valerie Kinney
Treasurer: Peter Green
At-Large: Dennis Platt
At-Large: Wayne Stoltz

(Board members’ TTY numbers/fax numbers
/email addresses can be found in the Utah
ITY Directory or at the UAD Bulletin website)

Editorial Staff

Ron Nelson & Kristi Mortensen, Co-Editors
1115 Sunnyside Ave
Salt Lake City, UT 84102-3725
TTY : 1-801-582-6788 FAX: 1-801-582-7510
uadbulletin@aol.com

Reporters:
Nellie Sausedo
Cleo Peterson, TTY: 1-801- 773-1791
Valerie Kinney, Email: kinneyv@vii.com
Jean Nelson, TTY: 1-801-479-4576
Email: njean6.ut@netzero.net
Merilee Swain,
Email: smswain@xmission.com
Dixie Lee O'Brien, TTY/FAX: (435) 787-4237
Email: uad_bobo@juno.com

UAD Book Store

Pete Green at UCCD
5709 South 1500 West
Taylorsville, UT 84123
Office phone (801) 288-2159 TTY
Home phone (801) 943-1944 TTY (appt only)
Fax: (801) 288-9899
Relay Service: (888) 735-5906
(ask for (801) 288-2159 or (801) 943-1944)
Email: uadbookstore@sisna.com

Book Store Hours
Tuesday - 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
Wednesday - 11:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.
Thursday - 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.
Friday - 10:00 a.m. to 3:00 p.m.

PAH!!
2002-2003 TTY Directory Is Here!!

The 2002-2003 Utah TTY Directory has been sent to the
printshop, and it is expected to be finished and ready for distribution in
early March. You may pick up your copy at the following area
locations:

o USADSF Office, Ogden
e UAD Bookstore, Taylorsville
e Clay Crye, Utah County
e Dennis Anderson, Logan
e (to be announced), St. George

The directory is free and limited to one per household. If you need
one and have a TTY at your work, you can get a second copy.

Copies will be given to people who come in person to any of
these locations.

We cannot give copies to persons asking to give to their
friends.

When you pick up your copy, please read your listing. If it is not
correct, fill out a blue card (found at the back of your TTY Directory),
and write "CORRECTION" at the top. Mail it, or give it to Val at the
USADSF Office, Pete at the UAD Bookstore, Roger at the DHAA
Office, or Dennis in Logan, who will make sure that Val Kinney
receives the blue cards. The carrections will be listed in the UAD
Bulletin Jottings column.

Those wanting a copy mailed to them will need to send $4.00 to
Peter Green, UAD Treasurer, 2044 E. 7000 S., Salt Lake City, UT
84121-3134.

PSC Does Survey About Relay

The Public Service Commission sent a survey in the mail to
everyone on their mailing list. The purpose of the survey is to gather
feedback on Relay Utah. If you did not get the survey, please contact
Kelli Toohill, Telecommunications Relay Specialist, and request the
survey be sent to you. She can be contacted at 160 E 300 S, Salt Lake
City, UT 84111, TTY/V: (801) 530-6638, FAX: (801) 530-6796 and
Email: ktoohill@utah.gov .

20 Years Ago...

March 1982 - The third “hearing” dog to be placed by the Hearing
Dog, Inc. of Henderson, CO in Utah has gone to Joene Hall (editor's
note - now Nicolaisen) of SLC. The dog, “Doc” by name, wakens his
mistress up in the morning, lets her know that someone is at the door,
or that the telephone is ringing. He is also trained to alert Joene to any
sound of danger, such as shouts or car honks.

Postscript: Doc went to doggie heaven about six years ago; he
was 16. Doc came into Joene’s life when she was going through a
divorce and was a single, deaf mother with a two year old son. Doc was
a life saver at that time. When she married an hearing man, Doc went
into semi-retirement. Joene says he was a sweetie and a true member
of the family.
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Rattles ‘n’ Powder

@ January 25, 2002 - Kaylah

Rene', daughter of Jeff and Suzette
Pollock of Salt Lake City. Kaitlyn and JJ
are thrilled to have a new sister.

Obituaries

(Full information may be found at
www. uad.org/bulletin/obituary.htm)

I'JI]:I January 18, 2002 - Leah

Trappett, 86, of Ogden, died. She worked
for Utah Schools for the Deaf and Blind in
food services in the ‘60’'s and ‘70’s.

:ﬂ: February 3, 2002 - Lloyd

DeGraw, 60, passed away. He
had been a welder and worked the
last six years for Beehive Clothing
as a machine operator. Survivors
include Merla, his wife, and four
children: Dorene, Doug, Dawn and
Paul.

I:lI:II:' February 3, 2002 -

Ralph Allen, 82, passed away in
his sleep. Among his survivors is
his second wife, Merle. Johanna
Marie Meenderink, his first wife,
predeceased him by many years.
After funeral services, burial took

place at Aultorest Memorial Park in
Ogden.

Jottings

Stephanie Valentine (formerly
Gibbens)

PO Box 1246

Provo, Utah 84603-1246

425 S Freedom Blvd. Apt 5
Provo, Utah 84601

TTY : (801) 375-0095

Email: slynnv@hotmail.com

Sidney and Cynthia White

Email: sandcwhite@aol.com

Local News/Articles

Honors

The Ogden Weber Chamber [of Commerce] recently
presented the Volunteer of the Year Award to Brent Parkin.
The general manager of Newgate Mall, he is active in Top
of Utah business affairs. He is a son of Rosalee Parkin of
Ogden and the late Jay Don Parkin.

Cathy and Bourke Tarbet, while at the Great Harvest
convention in Florida, were stunned to learn that they were
the recipient of the coveted Spirit of Great Harvest award. It
is a national award given annually. Cathy and Bourke are
the owners of a Great Harvest franchise in Layton. Cathy is
a daughter of Valerie Kinney and Dennis and Shirley Platt,
all of Ogden.

Utah Deaf Trivia

by Valerie Kinney

Q: Who served the most number of years as UAD
president?

A: W. David Mortensen, who served a total of 22
years as president. He served from 1971 to 1985, 1987 to
1991, and 1993 to 1997.

He started out his involvement with the Utah
Association for the Deaf as UAD Bulletin editor in 1968 and
continues to be involved to this day, these days as editor of
the Utah TTY Directory.

While serving as president, he worked nights at the

' Tribune, and went to University of Utah days to complete

his bachelor’s degree and obtain his Master of Social Work

degree. He worked for Valley Mental Health as a social
worker with deaf clients.

During his presidency, United Way granted money to
fund the Interpreter Program and to fund the TTY repair
service. Dave began the Deaf Day on the Hill and started
the UAD Friendship Day at Lagoon. The UAD was the
first to manage the Relay Service in Utah. Dave did
extensive lobbying at the Utah capitol, working to obtain
phone surcharges to fund a relay service and TTY
distribution program in Utah; supported a law recognizing
ASL as a foreign language; worked extensively with
legislators to obtain funding for the first Utah Community
Center for the Deaf.

We welcome contributions to the Utah Deaf Trivia ...
if you have a question that you would like put in Utah
Deaf Trivia, we will do our best to find the answer.

MDUP Fund-Raiser
March 23, 2002
at the Utah Community Center of the Deaf

Dating Game
6:30 p.m to 10 p.m.

e Will provide refreshments and drinks
e Singles $5.00 (includes all ages 8 and up)
e Married $8.00
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Opening / Closing
Ceremonies Tickets

The Paralympics’ Opening Ceremony will be held at
the Rice-Eccles Stadium and the Closing Ceremony will
be held at the Medals Plaza. Both ceremonies will have
excellent interpreters provided by InterWest Interpreting
Agency as part of an Olympics contract. You should not
have any trouble in purchasing tickets. Tickets for the
Opening Ceremony at Rice-Eccles Stadium will be $25,
$50,and $100 or $20 dollars for groups of 20 or more. The
Closing Ceremony at Olympic Medals Plaza will be $50.

The Closing Ceremony will be the finale of a 37-day
experience of the Salt Lake 2002 Winter Olympic Winter
Games and Paralympic Winter Games. You can go to
any Smith’s store to purchase tickets to attend these
two exciting and awesome events. Be sure to request
Special Seating Sections.

Sport Venues Tickets

The Snowbasin Ski area will have Downhill, Super-G,
Giant Slalom, and Slalom competitions. The Soldier
Hollow area will have Biathlon, Cross-Country (short-
distances, classical), Cross-Country (middle-distances,
Free-style), Cross-Country (relay) and Cross-country
(long distance, free-style). The E Center will have Ice
Sledge Hockey.

Ice Sledge Hockey is a fast paced and highly physical
game. It is nearly identical to Ice Hockey, with only a few
minor changes in game format and rules. Athletes have
lower-body disabilities and sit in double-bladed sledges.
They use two sticks; each has a pick at one end, for
pushing along the ice, and a blade on the other end.

Tickets can be purchased from any Smith’'s Food
stores (Smithtix). The prices vary from Alpine Skiing
competitions at Snowbasin Area for $10 for adults and $5
for children or groups of 20 or more to Nordic Skiing
competitions at Soldier Hollow area for $10 for adults and
$5 for children or groups of 20 or more. Sledge Hockey
competitions at E Center are $10 per Adult or $5 for
children or groups of 20 or more.

Television

The Salt Lake Organizing Committee and U.S.
Olympic Committee had the television rights to the 2002
Paralympic Winter Games, but no station to show the
competition. However, SLOC finally secured a network,
Arts & Entertainment (A&E), which will air the Games daily

in @ one-hour magazine-style highlight program.

Starting March 9 at 4 p.m., viewers can tune into A&E
for highlights of the Paralympic Winter Games sports

competition. Harry Smith and Joan Lundren will be the
hosts of the network coverage. In addition to broadcasting
the daily events, A&E’s coverage will also include daily
features on the athletes.

“We are excited to have such powerful television
partners as A&E bring such an exhilarating sporting event
to the United States,” said Mitt Romney, SLOC president
and CEO. “The amount of programming scheduled will
allow fans to follow the Paralympic Winter Games as
never before.”

These are the first Paralympic Winter Games on U.S.
soil. World-class athletes will compete in 100 medal
events, including Alpine skiing at Snowbasin, Nordic skiing
at Soldier Hollow and ice sledge hockey at the E Center.

UAD General Meeting
March 23

The Utah Association for the Deaf will hold a general
meeting on March 23 at the Utah Community Center of
the Deaf from 1 p.m. to 5 p.m. A delicious buffet will be
provided after the meeting. A small fee will be charged to
non-members.

Clay Crye, UAD Vice-President, will mail a letter to
UAD members with the current proposals and agenda for
the meeting. An important proposal will be raising the
number of board members to 11. See you there!

Open-Captioned Movies

Salt Lake City

March 12-13, “Lord of the Rings” at Century 16

March 26-27, “l am Sam” at Century 16
Provo

March 12-13, “Beautiful Mind” at Carmike Wynnsong
Locations

Century 16 at 125 East 3300 South (Salt Lake City)

Carmike Ritz (inside Hollywood) (West Valley City)

Carmike Wynnsong (Provo)

Cinemark 16 (Provo)

Multi-Cultural Messiah
Performance

The Department of Communicative Disorders and
Deaf Education at Utah State University in Logan, Utah
will be putting on two performances of the world renowned
and beloved oratorio Messiah written by George F.
Handel.

For the first time ever, to our knowledge, this will
be performed not only with chorus and orchestra, but also

|

|
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with theatrical interpreters of the Deaf who will be on
stage.

Dr. Freeman King and other faculty and students
from the Deaf Education program will be performing so
that the Deaf who attend may experience the message
and feeling of this great masterpiece.

Performances will be free to the public and start at
7:00 pm on March 30 and 31, 2002 in the Kent Concert
Hall, Chase Fine Arts Center on the Utah State University
Campus. The Deaf will have prime seating (front and
center). there will be ushers who sign (ASL). Also there
will be displays in the foyer. Those at the displays will also
sign. One of the displays will focus on Deaf Education
and the Deaf community and culture. That's one reason
we are calling this a multicultural Messiah.

The message of the music is appropriate for this
season of the year. March 31 is Easter Sunday.

For more information, contact John Ribera at 435-
797-7190 or Email: JRIBERA@coe.usu.edu.

Only

1. Only in America.....
faster than an ambulance.
2. Only in America......are there handicap parking

places in front of a skating rink.

3. Only in America......do drugstores make the sick
walk all the way to the back of the store to get their
prescriptions while healthy people can buy cigarettes at
the front.

4. Only in America......do people order double
cheeseburgers, large fries and a diet coke.

5. Only in America......do banks leave both doors
open and then chain the pens to the counters.

6. Only in America......do we leave cars worth
thousands of dollars in the driveway and put our useless
junk in the garage.

7. Only in America......do we use answering machines
to screen calls and then have call waiting so we won't miss
a call from someone we didn't want to talk to in the first
place.

8. Only in America......do we buy hot dogs in
packages of ten and buns in packages of eight.

9. Only in America......do we use the word 'politics' to
describe the process so well: 'Poli' in Latin meaning 'many’
and 'tics' meaning 'bloodsucking creatures’'.

10. Only in America......do they have drive-up ATM
machines with Braille lettering.

MDU’s Report

by Rebecca Ann Davenport
I cannot believe that the Olympics are over in Salt
Lake City. We have been able to have that once in our life

in America!

.can a pizza get to your house

time experience to attend and host the Olympics in Utah.
We have seen various people come from different
countries or states in America. We all noticed that Salt
Lake City has worked so hard to make Salt Lake City,
Utah look good. In Salt Lake City, there are many
different historic sites, and there were many opportunities
and activities for people not involved with sports so they
could enjoy their stay in Salt Lake City.
| was privileged to have the opportunity to be involved
with The Favorite Poetry Project with Robert Pinsky,
United States Poet Laureate and Consultant in Poetry to
the Library of Congress. | signed the poetry called “To the
Hearing Mother”, by Ella Mae Lentz. It is my favorite
poetry because it shows that there are two worlds; one is
the deaf world and the other is the hearing world. They are
separated but in this poetry it shows that we need to work
together to become united as one. My time with Robert
Pinsky showed me that he is a
very sweet and very kind man.
He has seen many different
cultures and their poetry of
~ their experience with culture.
~ He has shown a lot of respect
' to other cultures besides his
- own.
| had the special opportunity
| to attend two different medal
ceremonies during the
~ Olympics. My personal
favorite was the ceremony on
February 22, 2002. It was for
“4 the alpine skiing, bobsleighing,
curling, figure skating, women's hockey, and speed
skating. It was fascinating for me to see the variety of
people who attended the ceremony. Also, it was
wondrous for me to see the ASL interpreters sign the
songs and translate the words so that we were able to
understand the songs. Also, | am so glad everything went
smoothly in Salt Lake City. That is what the world will
always remember about Utah.

TTY HotLine for AIDS

| would like to take this opportunity to share
information with you about the TTY service of the Centers
for Disease Control and Prevention's National STD and
AIDS Hotlines (CDC NSTDAH) and the National
Immunization Information Hotline (CDC NIIH). The TTY
service hotline is the only one in the nation that helps TTY
users by giving:

1. Free, private information and education about HIV
infection, AIDS, STDs and vaccines.

(continued on next page)
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TTY HotLine for AIDS o 3rd Annual

(continued from previous page)
2. Referrals and information about places to go for

help (for ex: HIV test sites and local support services). GO LD EN S Pl KE ATH LET'C

Our staff of Health Communication Specialists (HCS)

is trained in STDs, AIDS, vaccine information, CLUB OF THE DEAF

communication skills, and Deaf Culture. The staff can

| answer any questions TTY users may have about J U|y 1 9-20, 2002
HIV/AIDS and other sexually transmitted diseases (STDs). .
The TTY Service Hotline is NOT limited to deaf and Crystal Hot Sp rings
hard of hearing people, who are living with HIV, but to all 8215 North Hwy 38
who may concerns and/or want for accurate information ;
about the disease. Honeyville, Utah
The TTY Service Hotline number is 1-800-243-7889

and is in operation from 10:00 AM to 10:00 PM (EST), Camping:
Monday through Friday. The hotline is available in the Full Hookup $23.00 per night
United States, Puerto Rico, and the U.S. Virgin Islands. Non-Hookup $13.00 per night
For more information, contact Ray L. Freeman, for camp site reservati
| Supervisor - TTY Service, CDC National STD & AIDS P rvations
| Hotlines, American Social Health Association, P.O. Box 59, 60, 61, 62, 63
| 13827, Research Triangle Park, NC 27709. His TTY For more information:

| number is (919) 361-8454 and his Email is Wayne Stoltz

rayfre@ashastd.org. E-mail: Spaniel023@aol.com
. TTY: 1 (801) 776-0057
President’s Message

by Ron Nelson
| worked 150+ hours as an Olympic

Volunteer at the Soldier Hollow Alternative Th Is S pa ce ava I I a b I e
Housing (Homestead in Midway). | served
for only

B2 6 as a Transportation Host and Athlete

St Driver. What an experience it was to see

3 .. world-class athletes up close every day!

R FXXNE They look like you and me but they are 5 I m o n t h

conhnually exercising all through the day. More on that
next month in a separate article with other Deaf f D f
volunteers.

| realize that the UAD Board members are also or ea
volunteers. In my opinion, they are world-class citizens! - -
They are willing to serve the Deaf Community of Utah and 0 rg a n I Zatl O nSIC| U bS
give their time and talents for our benefit. None of them
are paid for their service as a Board member. My hands
are wildly waving (applauding) for them!

Another equally valuable group of volunteers are the contact

Chairs of the UAD Committees. | suspect they put more

time into their duties than the Board members. They are icti

| truly dedicated individuals who want to see the quality of KrIStI M ortense n

| life improved for all of us. My hands are wildly waving = (

I (applauding) for them too! (801 ) 582 6788 ttY) or
; I hope that you are thinking of contributing your time H @

| and talents. Please contact me if you would like to be uad b U I Ietl n aOI .com.
involved in UAD. We can discuss what you would like to
do. Every little bit helps!




Serving the Utah Community

[ ridging the Silence |
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SIGNING

RESOURCES

toll free
scheduling
864 .632.5158

clfice & 11y
801.4932.6938

Signing Resources "bridges the silence” berween Deaf individuals
and the community.

«  Certified Imerpreting

» Signing in the Workplace Workshops

» Consulting

+  Professional Interpreting Development

*  Community Initiatives

* Signing with Children Workshops

» Sign Language Classes
There are 3,341 Deaf and 196,481 Hard of Hearing individuals in
Utah', who have family, friends and jobs. lsn't it time to bridge

the silence?

gased an nabionally vabimated gercratig

Iviiwd States Lersuas SO0 TTHIA, T ATE (L LK



Relay Utah

R elay service is more than technology.
It’s what makes it possible for you to reach out to friends,
family, colleagues, customers, businesses and service providers—
without giving it a second thought.

Because communication is an important aspect of everyday life,
the successful completion of your relay call is important to Sprint.
Whether you're chatting with a friend or closing an important business
deal, you can look to Sprint Relay™ for the quality of service that

makes communication effortless—and enriching.

TOLL FREE NUMBERS

1-800-346-4128 ()
1-888-735-5900 (wice)
1-888-735-5907 scn
1-888-340-5822 speech-to speech

1'888'346'3 162 Spanish Services (TTY/Voice)
1’900‘230'2930 (TTY) 900 Services

Custamer is fully responsible for billing.

1'800‘676"3777 (TTY/Voice/ASCII)

Sprint Relay Customer Service

1-800-855-4000 ()

Sprint TTY Operatot Service Operator surcharges may apply.

‘Please note that 807-298-9484 is no longer in service.

QUALITY OF SERVICE MEANS QUALITY OF LIFE.

== Sprint.

The point of contact™

Far information on relay through public payphones contact Sprint Relay Customer Service.
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For Change of Address OR
Subscription Renewal

Name

Street Address/ P.O. Box / Apt.#

City, State,

Area Zip Code + last four digits

TTY

Fax

E-mail

(The phone information will be forwarded to

Val Kinney)
O for UAD Bulletin address list only
O for TTY directory

Please check one box that describes you:

O Deaf O  Interpreter

O Hard of Hearing O ASL Student

O Hearing O  Agency/Organization
OO0 Parents of Deaf child(ren) O  Other

UAD Member Subscription - $15/year
Non-UAD Member Subscription - $25/year
UAD Membership Dues is $15/year

Send BOTH your old and new addresses to
Cut out this half page and send it to:
Pete Green, UAD Treasurer
5709 South 1500 West
Salt Lake City, Utah 84123-5217
TTY: (801) 288-2159
E-mail: uadbookstore@sisna.com

» No long distance calls will be returned.

« Remember, if you are a Bulletin subscriber
and you don’t send your change of address,
you don’t get the UAD Bulletin.

INFORMATION

Ideas, criticisms, and questions are welcome.

Letters to the editor must be signed. Send all
news, reports, and advertisements to Editor, The
Editor reserves the right to refuse any news or ads at
any time.

Letters are limited to 250 words, and articles are
limited to 450 words.

The DEADLINE for news, articles, ads, and letters
is the 16th of each month.

The UAD Bulletin does not necessarily endorse
any information on articles, columns, letters, and ads
found in this publication. They are for your information
only.

Utah TTY Directory
2002-2003

Want a copy of the 2002-2003 TTY Directory
mailed to you?

Send $4.00 to:

Peter M. Green
UAD Treasurer
2044 East 7000 South
Salt Lake City, UT 84121-3134

Advertising Rates

All advertisements must be ready-made, clean black-and
white-copy for reproduction, and be paid for in advance.
Make checks payable to the UAD.
Organizational & Personal Ads Space Rates:

Full page, $35.00 first issue. $25.00 per issue
thereafter of the same ad.

Half page, $27.00 first issue. $15.00 each issue
thereafter of the same ad.

Quarter page, $15.00.

Business card size, $10.00
Classified Ads:
Minimum, per issue: $4.00, 3 lines; additional lines, $1.00
each. (Boxed ads)**
Legal Ads:
Minimum, per issue: $25.00, ten (10) lines. Additional lines
$1.00 each. (Boxed ads)**
Business & Industry Commercial rates:
Full page, $50.00 first issue; multiple runs of same ad,
$40.00 each
Inserts (pre-printed): 2-pages, $75.00 each issue; 4-pages,
$125.00 each issue.

**Boxed ads vary in size; editor will decide extra cost,
depending on negotiations with the advertiser. Contact
the Editor if you have particular advertising in mind.
Negotiations are welcome.
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United Organizations of the Deaf (UOD)
Calendar of Events for March 2002

For further information, contact Valerie Kinney, UOD Calendar Keeper, at TTY 625-0161 or Email: kinneyv@vii.com

HIIIIl'llil’III“lilIIIIlll|El”IIIJHII!HIIIJEII”IIIIII”

Day Date Organization Event Location Time
Mar 7-16, 2002 Paralymic Games
Wednesdays March DSU Cards UCCDHH | 9:00 AM
Wednesdays March UACD Bowling Valley Lanes | 7:00 PM
Fridays End March 1 UACD Men's and Women's Volleyball League UCCDHH | 6:00 PM
Friday 3/1/2002 SLC Frats Meeting UCCDHH | 9:30 AM
Saturday 3/2/2002 UAD Board of Directors Meeting UCCDHH | 9:00 AM
Thursday 3/7/2002 Ogden Frats Meeting Chuck-a-Rama | 3:45 PM
Friday 3/9/2002 UCCDHH Dedication of New Wing UCCDHH | 200 PM
Fri-Sat 03/08-09/2002 UACD Coed Volleyball League Tournament UCCDHH TBA
Saturday 3/9/2002 YFP Deaf Connections (Ages 0-7) UCCDHH TBA
Wednesday |  3/13/2002 DSU Luncheon and Cards UCCDHH | 9:00 AM
Saturday 3/16/2002 SUCDHH  |Snow Canyon Branch Anniversary Dinner|  St. George TBA
Saturday 3/16/2002 Deaf Mentor Inservice Training USDB, Ogden | 9:30 AM
Saturday 3/23/2002 UAD General Meeting UCCDHH | 1:.00 PM
Saturday 3/23/2002 YFP Surprise Egg Hunt - (Ages 0-12) UCCDHH | 1.00 PM
Saturday 3/23/2002 MDUP Miss Teen Pageant UCCDHH | 7:00 PM




